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City and Yacht Club Agree to Expand Walkway by 2019

Summary
At its July 21, 2014 Special Open Council meeting, the City of Nanaimo and the Nanaimo Yacht Club (NYC)
entered into a Letter of Intent (LOI) to expand the waterfront walkway by the end of 2019. The design includes
improved lighting, vegetation buffer, extension of the cycle path from the Queen Elizabeth II Promenade, an
enhanced pedestrian walkway, handrails and improvements to the intersection at the NYC dock head. In addition,
the LOI sets out a cost share agreement and timing commitments to upgrade the existing waterfront walkway
fronting the NYC.

Strategic Link: Waterfront Enhancement: enhanced public access and use. Transportation and Mobility: increased
use and viability of alternative transportation options through improved infrastructure.

Key Points
● The existing walkway is three meters wide and will be expanded to seven meters in width. The additional area

will support cyclists and encourage more people to explore the downtown waterfront.
● The public will be asked to comment on the conceptual design drawings once the project partners confirm a

construction date.

Quotes
"The waterfront is one of Nanaimo's key assets. Expanding and improving the four kilometre waterfront walkway
will encourage even more people to enjoy this special and iconic part of our City."

John Ruttan
Mayor

City of Nanaimo

Quick Facts
● The project is estimated to cost $1.25 million. The City's contribution is $670,000. NYC contribution is

$579,000.
● Cost estimates are based on a preliminary design completed by Golder Associates. Costs will be further

refined once a detailed design is prepared.
● The project will be completed no later than December 31 2019 and will commence no sooner than January 1,

2017.
● The City's share of the project costs will be covered by Payments in Lieu of Taxes.
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Contact:

Bill Corsan
Manager, Real Estate
City of Nanaimo
bill.corsan@nanaimo.ca
250.755.4426

View the online edition for more information -
http://cnan.ca/1ny2MKV

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR140722CityAndYachtClubAgreeToExpandWalkwayBy2019.html

